NATIONAL INOTARY ASSOCIATION

LETTER OF SUPPORT

October 24, 2008

Honorable Tom Daly

Orange County Clerk-Recorder
12 Civic Center Plaza, Room 101
Santa Ana, CA 92701

Dear Mr. Daly:

On behalf of the National Notary Association, we wish to express our support to SECURE, Los
Angeles, Orange, Riverside and San Diego counties multi-county electronic recording delivery
system.

We endorse SECURE’s efforts to create partnerships with other counties to more efficiently
meet the needs of title companies, escrow companies, financial institutions, government
entities and other potential users. This statewide system already chosen by the state’s
largest counties will enable customers to submit documents to all counties utilizing this
system.

Sincerely,

Timothy S. Reiniger
Executive Director
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